Crawford County Fair Proposal Process

I am excited to continue a more formal process has been created to receive and evaluate fair
rules, updates, and guidelines. Fair changes will be made through collaboration with the Fair
Board, 4-H Council, and Extension. A special committee made up of members representing each
entity will receive and evaluate the changes. The move to a special committee has been done in
an effort to ensure that every voice is heard and all changes and decisions are made in
collaboration for the benefit of our youth.

Online you will find two options to propose changes: https://www.wildcatdistrict.k-state.edu/4-
h/county-fairs/crawford-county-fair/index.html

e Option | - Present changes through your 4-H Council

o The 4-H form must be presented at or before the August 4-H Council Meeting.
e Option 2 — Present changes to the Fair Board.

o The Fair Board form must be presented on or before the September meeting.

You may choose either option. You must present your option in-person.

Each clubs 4-H Council Representatives are in charge of presenting each proposal that is made at
Council to their club. They are then responsible for representing their clubs position on each
proposal at the October 4-H Council meeting.

The Fair Board Will also complete a similar process of reviewing all proposals.

The collaboration committee will meet in early November to compare what proposals everyone
agreed on and what ones need to be worked through. These representatives are there to uphold
the decisions and discussion from the group they represent. They are also there to work through
disagreements when necessary and come up with a compromise if possible.

If you have any questions on the process please do

Thanks,
Will
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